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MINUTES FOR MEETING OF JUNE 12, 2019

A special meeting of the Pine Grove Township Supervisors was held on Wednesday, June 12 2019 at
5:30 PM at the Town Hall. Supervisors present were Charles Morrison, Carmen Ferranto and Douglas
Smith. Others present were Laura Stowe and Julie Parmenter.

Charles Morrison opened the special meeting at 5:45 p.m.

Carmen Ferranto advised that the Supervisors had pursued the zoning issue from a previous meeting to
determine it would be feasible for the Township to take on their own zoning or go without any zoning.
After researching this issue, the Supervisors were in agreement that the Township cannot go without
any zoning and that the expenses involved in taking on our own zoning would be extremely high. The
Supervisors noted that they will continue to work under the Counties zoning.

Carmen mentioned that he would be willing to speak with any one about this issue if they have further
gquestions.

Carmen Ferranto made a motion for adjournment at 6:05 PM. Charlie Morrison seconded the motion.
The vote was unanimous and the motion carried.
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